




This facsimile of Richard Higg’s “Our Village And The Great War. 

The Story Of Shepherdswell.” was produced by the                

Shepherdswell & Coldred History Society to mark the Centenary 

of the Dedication of the Great War Memorial at Shepherdswell 

Green on May the 23rd, 1923. 

It could not have been achieved with-

out the generous funding provided by 

the Dover District Community Grant 

Scheme, which has enabled the     

Society to donate a copy to every 

household with a child living in    

Shepherdswell. 




































































